FINANCIAL SERVICES REGULATORY AUTHORITY

RA02/2023

Date: March 23, 2023
To: Registered Agents
Re: Amendment to Notice of Change of Particulars Form

This circular serves to inform you of the adjustment to the Notice of Change of Particulars Form.
Instances where “Minister for International Financial Services”, “Minister, International Financial

Services” or "Director of Financial Services” is replaced with “Executive Director” and “Financial
Services Regulatory Authority”.

Please see the amended Notice of Change of Particulars Forms below. Furthermore, a copy can
be printed from the Authority’s website ( https://fsrastlucia.org/ ).

Please be guided accordingly.

Yours sincer
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Nathalie Dusauzay
Executive Director

6th Floor, Francis Compton Building, Waterfront, Castries, Saint Lucia, West Indies
Telephone: (758) 468-2990/2991 Fax: (758) 451-7655 Email: finsersup@gosl.gov.lc



